
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

SPARK SPARK 

SIUE "Bulletin" University Archives and Special Collections 

10-5-1998 

Edwardsville Bulletin: October 5, 1998 Edwardsville Bulletin: October 5, 1998 

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

Follow this and additional works at: https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville, "Edwardsville Bulletin: October 5, 1998" (1998). SIUE "Bulletin". 
628. 
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/628 

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Archives and Special Collections at SPARK. 
It has been accepted for inclusion in SIUE "Bulletin" by an authorized administrator of SPARK. For more information, 
please contact jkohlbu@siue.edu. 

https://spark.siue.edu/
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin
https://spark.siue.edu/archives
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F628&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/628?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F628&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:jkohlbu@siue.edu


b  £

^  BULLETINEDWARDSVILLE ^
To the Faculty, Staff and Students of Southern Illinois University Edwardsville

Vol. 29, No. 15 
October 5, 1998

MEMO TO: The University Community

FROM: David Wemer A -

SUBJECT: PREVIEW SIUE

On Monday, October 12, from 9:00 a.m. to approximately 4:00 p.m., the University will 
welcome prospective students and their families and friends to PREVIEW SIUE. This is our 
annual open house, showcasing our academic, service and co-curricular programs. It includes 
departmental booths and presentations, campus and housing tours, and special interest sessions 
for prospective students and their parents. It brought approximately 1,400 visitors to our campus 
last year, and we expect an equal number this year.

PREVIEW is an excellent opportunity for our visitors to get to know SIUE in an informal 
and friendly atmosphere, but its success depends upon the participation and enthusiasm of the 
entire University community. While the event’s focal point will be the Morris University Center, 
you can expect to see visitors throughout the campus. Please help make our guests feel 
particularly welcome on Monday, October 12.

I extend my appreciation to the 1998 PREVIEW Planning Committee and thank the 
faculty, staff and students who are contributing their time and talents to this event.
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